
Important Health and Safety Updates for the 

Upcoming Conference 

Dear Attendees, 

We are committed to ensuring a safe and healthy environment for all participants at our 

upcoming conference. In light of recent developments, please take note of the following crucial 

health and safety updates: 

1. Health Screening 

All attendees will be required to undergo health screenings upon arrival. 

2. Face Masks 

Face masks are mandatory at all indoor sessions and events. 

3. Social Distancing 

Please maintain a distance of at least 6 feet from others whenever possible. 

4. Hand Sanitizer Stations 

Hand sanitizer stations will be available at various locations throughout the venue. 

5. Emergency Contacts 

In case of any health-related emergencies, please contact our designated health team at 

[Emergency Contact Number]. 

We appreciate your cooperation in helping us create a safe and enjoyable experience for 

everyone. If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out to us. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Conference Organization Name]  

[Contact Information] 


